
                  August 1, 2017 

 

Dear KINDERGARTEN Parent, 

 

The start of school for kindergarten children is slightly different 

than for 1
st

 through 5
th

 grade students.  

 

REGISTRATION:  At Coffeen School, Monday, Aug 7
th

  8am-4pm or 

Tuesday, Aug 8
th

  12pm-6pm.   (An immunization clinic will be held 

on Monday only here at the school.) 

  

ORIENTATION:   Tuesday, Aug 15   6pm (NO CHILDREN PLEASE): 

ORIENTATION for parents only in your child’s classroom. 

The purpose of this orientation is for the teacher, Mrs. 

Lister, to review classroom procedures, and the principal, Mrs. 

Luckett, to review school-wide procedures. Parents will have the 

opportunity to ask questions and clarify the information.  Mrs. Ali 

Luckett, school nurse, will be available to review physicals and 

immunizations, and discuss and special circumstances with 

parents individually.  

 

OPEN HOUSE:   Wednesday, Aug 16  8am-3pm (Parents and 

Children) 

An Open House will be held on Wednesday, August 16 during 

school hours 8am-3pm.  Kindergarten will not attend school or ride 

a bus on this day with the other elementary students.   Parents 

bring their child to meet the teacher, see the classroom, and drop 

off school supplies.  The cafeteria and gym will be open to view.  

Allow approximately 20-30 minutes for drop-in. 

 

FIRST DAY SCHOOL AND BUS PICK-UP:  Thursday, Aug 17 

The first day of school and bus transportation for 

Kindergarten children will be Thursday, Aug 17.   

 

It is our goal to make the transition to Kindergarten a smooth 

one, and worry-free for you and your child! 
 


